
PRESS RELEASE 
 

The regular meeting of the Board of Education of Illini West HSD #307 was held on Wednesday, 
July 19, 2017. 
 
Dr. Elaine Dion was recognized for her excellent work on behalf of IWHS and her retirement. 
 
Mrs. Schilson reported the State Budget was passed. 
 
Several Fundraisers were approved. 
 
A couple overnight trips were also approved. 
 
The 2017-2021 Certified Staff Contract was approved. 
 
The following positions were approved for the 2017-18 school year: 
 
  Assistant Football Coaches:  Tyler Walker 
       Steve Wood 
       Zak Huston 
       Robert Eaton 
  Volunteer Football Coach:  Rusty Willey 
  Assistant Cross Country Coach: Matt Snyder 
  Volunteer Golf Coach:   Alex Rodeffer 
  Assistant Boys Basketball Coaches: Tim Lafferty 
       Carl Fisher 
  Assistant Girls Basketball Coaches: Dakota Flesner 
       Stephen Patrick 
  Assistant Wrestling Coaches:  Lyle Klein 
   (1/2 Stipend each)   Jonah Coggeshall 
  Head Baseball Coach:   Zak Huston 
  Assistant Baseball Coaches:  Luke Burling 
       Tyler Walker 
  Volunteer Baseball Coaches:  Ross Smith 
       Zack Burling 
  Head Softball Coach:   Rod Pence 
  Assistant Softball Coaches:  Steve Wood 
       Ryan Bliss 
  Volunteer Softball Coach:  Leah Shumaker 
  Head Girls Track Coach:  Jerry Butcher 
  Assistant Girls Track Coach:  Danielle Gronewold 
  Head Boys Track Coach:  John Artman 
  Assistant Boys Track Coach:  Dave Peacock 



  Volunteer Boys Track Coach:  Matt Snyder 
  Volunteer Swim Coach:  Zak Huston 
 
Also approved for 2017-2018 school year were: 
 
  Secretary II Position:   LaShay Ramirez 
  Paraprofessional:   Brandi Simmons 
  
   
 
  


